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We are pleased to announce
our newest Associate Atsushi Fujimi, M.Arch.

Since joining NSDA Architects in 2001, Atsushi has worked on the delivery of affordable 

rental housing, supportive housing and complex care facilities. Atsushi has played an 

instrumental role in the growth and success of the firm and brings a depth of design 

experience, technical skill and project management efficiency to each project. In his 

new role, he will continue to provide the highest standard of client service.
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